December 8, 1966

Mr. Ivan Salomon 101 Central Park West New York, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Salomon:

Mr. Carl Goldschmidt has conveyed to me your request that I send to you copies of my sermons, both past and future. It will, of course, be a pleasure for me to do so.

Under separate cover, I am sending to you some spare copies of previously delivered sermons. I have asked my secretary to put your name on my list of those who are to receive copies regularly.

I hope that you and Mrs. Salomon are both well and continue in good health for many, many years.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM